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Lee,
 
Please see attached the NPC-4 study prepared by Degenkolb, as discussed this morning. I have added some highlights
for areas I wanted to draw your attention to.
 
Please have a look and let me know what comments or questions you have.
 
I will have more information regarding the following before the next board meeting
 

Proposal for the final evaluation for submittal to HCAI by the end of this year
Grant Application documentation (with questions as applicable)
NPC4 Cost Estimate
NPC5 Study (Cost estimate may be after the 14th)

 
I think it would be good to have another call some time the week of the 14th, prior to the board meeting.
 
I will watch for your e-mail to Patrick from Adventist regarding the Grant Application.
 
Please let me know
 
Thank you
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